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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE     
  

Barrie opens cooling centres due to heat warning 
 
Barrie, ON – Due to the heat warning that was issued by Environment Canada, the City of Barrie will 
make all public facilities available (during normal operating hours) for cooling centres. The cooling 
centres will remain open until the heat warning is lifted. 
 
During a high heat alert, the public are reminded to: 
 

• Rest frequently in shaded areas. 
• Drink plenty of fluids.  
• Never leave infants, children or pets in a parked car. 
• Dress in cool, loose clothing and shade your head with a hat or umbrella. 
• Check regularly on family, friends or neighbours who are at higher risk of heat-related illnesses. 

and who do not have air conditioning. 
• Plan to attend the festivities during cooler parts of the day. 
• Seek shelter indoors or in the shade. 

 
Here are some other ideas on how to beat the heat: 
 

• Visit one of four beaches along the shores of Kempenfelt Bay. Only Centennial and 
Johnson’s Beach have lifeguards in the summer, however, lifeguards are currently not 
on duty. Lifeguarding season begins on Friday, June 28. Residents are reminded to 
practice water safety; there is no substitute for parent supervision. Stay within arm’s reach, 
swim with a buddy and get trained. Visit barrie.ca/beaches for more information. 

• Visit one of the pools located at the City’s recreation centres. Visit barrie.ca/Dropins for pool 
schedules. 

• Visit the splash pad at Lampman Lane Park or the water feature at Heritage Park.  
• The City’s recreation centres and libraries are open and available to the public during regular 

operating hours.  
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For more information, please contact: 
Scott LaMantia 
Manager of Marketing & Communications 
scott.lamantia@barrie.ca  
705-794-0517 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.barrie.ca%2Fbeaches&data=05%7C02%7CScott.LaMantia%40barrie.ca%7Cc45f181d607046ab072a08dc8efb6717%7Cbfe4db1d791e4d43bf99a355368f2d2e%7C0%7C0%7C638542457615965987%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=GLG2JWJMTNSl4%2FbK%2FlaLJJ97twVhMRInP%2BdYIDX3DqA%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.barrie.ca%2FDropins&data=05%7C02%7CScott.LaMantia%40barrie.ca%7Cc45f181d607046ab072a08dc8efb6717%7Cbfe4db1d791e4d43bf99a355368f2d2e%7C0%7C0%7C638542457615981660%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Gvfd%2BEKqt8%2F0B%2Fw2Bl5vS4EpsxSYAhj4jDwMb4xnnQg%3D&reserved=0
mailto:scott.lamantia@barrie.ca
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